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To Whom It May Concern: 3/20/19

I am writing this letter as a recommendation of David Beale. | have worked with him for years
on multiple construction projects. He is extremely knowledgeable and has hands on
experience. He has always been extremely truthful and straight forward. All his dealings.
maintaina high level of integrity and honesty. He maintains high standards and impeccable
quality control. He is an asset to all projects and a great contributor to the industry at large.
David Beale sets the example of what a paving contractor should be. Should you have any
further questions as to this recommendation, please call me at 561-358-4133. Thank you.

Sincerely,

James Himmel, President
Himmel Construction, Inc.
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6820 Lyons Technology Circle #105 Coconut Creek, FL 33073 (561) 791-1901



